From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 10:38 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 11:29 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Carol Case

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please demonstrate good faith to Ontario residents and do not permit Hydro One to increase rates. Premier Wynne
promised electricity rate relief with her government’s Fair Hydro Act.

We are betrayed when Hydro One can apply for rate increases despite this new law and that this government’s energy
policies would continue to add burden to our already expensive electricity system.

-- Attachment --





